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May 30, 2018 

 

Dear South Park High School Families: 

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure the safety of our students, faculty and staff, the South 
Park School District is working with the South Park Township Police Department, Baldwin 
Police Department, Bethel Park Police Department, and Mt. Oliver Police Department to 
conduct a drug enforcement sweep at South Park High School this morning. The school 
building has been placed on an administrative lockdown while K9 officers conduct a sweep of 
lockers and vehicles. The administrative lockdown will be lifted immediately following the 
completion of this sweep. 

These unannounced searches, in accordance with district policies and procedures, will 
continue to be a part of our school safety plan. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to maintain a safe and drug-
free learning environment.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the high school office. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

  
Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent 
South Park School District 

 


